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Mr. John J. Surmeier
Chief, Uranium Recovery Branch
Division of Low-L evel Waste
Management and Decommissioning

Office of Nuclear Materials Safety
and Safeguards

Mail Stop 5E-4 OWFN
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissior
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Surmeier:

Enclosed for your review are six copies of the final Long-Term Surveillance Plan (LTSP)
for the Lakeview, Oregon, Uranium Mill Tailings Remedial Action (UMTRA) site. The
Lakeview LTSP has been revised based on comments received from the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC). A comment response document is also enclosed that
identifies the NRC comment and the UMTRA Project Office response. The LTSP does
not contain documentation on title transfer of the disposal site. The state of Oregon is
currently finalizing the title documents and the UMTRA Project Office will work with
the Army Corps of Engineers in the near future to finalize the title transfer.

Should you have any questions, please contact Steven IIamp at (505) 845-5640.

Sincerely,
'

; 7

h
Albert R. Chernoff
Project Manager
Uranium Mill Tailings Remedial Action
Project Office

2 Enclosures

cc w/ enclosures:
State of Oregon,(2)

; J. Virgona, GJPO (2)
R. L.awrence, RAC (2)|

cc w/o enclosures:
D. Gillen, NRC
S. Ilamp, UMTRA

, C. Smythe, UMTR A

,[[| D. Bierley, TAC
M. I.caf, TAC
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